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The submissions on this file and the Inspector’s report were considered at a further 

Board meeting on 09/11/2018. 

 

The Board decided, generally in accordance with the Inspector’s recommendation, 

and for the following reasons and considerations, that the proposed development is 

not likely to have significant effects on the environment. 

 

 

Reasons and Considerations 

Having regard to: 

1. the criteria set out in Schedule 7 of the Planning and Development 

Regulations, 2001, as amended, and the limited nature and scale of the 

proposed upgrade of a carpark and its potential for impacts on the 

environment 

2. the results of the assessment of the effects on the environment submitted by 

the local authority, 

3. the features and measures envisaged to avoid or prevent what might 

otherwise have been significant effects on the environment, in particular the 

treatment of surface water and landscape, 

4. the Inspector’s report, 
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it is considered that the proposed development would not be likely to have significant 

effects on the environment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member  Date: 12/11/2018 

 John Connolly   
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